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Legislative candidate forum

(KLZA)--The Johnson, Nemaha, Otoe, Pawnee and Richardson County Farm
Bureaus will sponsor a District 1 Legislative Candidate Forum in Sterling
Thursday evening at 7:00 p.m.

The public is invited to attend the event which will be held at the Sterling
Community Center, at 420 Broadway Street.

The free event will allow the public to meet and ask questions of the candidates.
The doors will open at 6:30 p.m.

Those in attendance will have an opportunity to submit written questions for
consideration at the forum which is scheduled to last 90 minutes.

Many Signals Communications



